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Port Blair, dated the J£th June 2009.
To, it .
e Assistant Commissioner (TW) i A
~/ Andaman and Nicobar Administration, Fiary o
Port Blair =

Sub:  Same day return of tourist-reg
Ref:  Your letter No.1-836/2004-TW/370 dated 26.5.2009.

Sir,
I am directed to refer to your letter under reference on the above
mentioned subject and to say that the subject matter relates to traffic control. The

Department of Environment and Forests has no comments on the above issue.
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P\é\ Deputy Conservator of Forests

(Headquarters)




